
 

An Initiative for School of Law Students Titled as "Theory versus Practice" 

The Faculty of Law in collaboration with the Deanship of Student Affairs has 

adopted an initiative entitled “Between Theory and Practice” that aimed at compositing 

between the theoretical and practical side through engaging students in several activities 

such as visiting courts, the departments of public prosecution and the execution of law 

departments; recognizing how to apply civil and criminal procedures that students learn at 

the Faculty of Law on civil and criminal cases in the courts as well as introducing students 

to the concept of the Rule of Law. 

The initiative was launched on Monday morning 27 November, 2017 and started 

by a field visit to Amman Court of First Instance. During this visit, students were provided 

by the necessary information to be followed from the beginning of registration at the civil 

and criminal proceedings until the issuance of the judicial ruling. Students were familiar 

with the practical application of all procedures to be followed before the specialized judicial 

bodies. The students were also familiarized with the forms of regulations and requests and 

defenses that can be raised in order to be considered as civil and criminal cases.   

At the end of the visit, H.E Judge Saad Al-Lawzi, President of Amman Court of 

First Instance and H.E Judge Abdullah Abu Al-Ghanem, Chief of Public Prosecutions, 

presented a lecture on the most important reform efforts for judicial proceedings related to 

amendments applied to laws relating to judicial procedures.  

The two judges responded to questions raised by students. A group of students also 

wrote a report on their visit.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


